
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Christmas Fayre 
 

The Christmas Fayre is being held during the school day on Monday 12th 

December for children in school and Ladybirds class.  Butterflies class will 

enjoy the fayre on Wednesday 14th December.  

The running of the fayre will be overseen by the staff and the PTA and will 

form part of the children’s learning experience.  The Child Governors, Sports 

Leaders and Sports Council plus the School Governors will help to run the 

stalls too. 
 

The children will be able to have a go at games such as Hoopla, Beat the 

Buzzer, Tin Can Alley, Guess How Many…?  Decorate a Biscuit, Badge 

Making, Lucky Dip, Sweetie Tombola and Name the Reindeer. 

 

To help raise funds for the school, we ask that you kindly send in a donation 

in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class on the front by Monday 

5th December.  We understand that it is a challenging time so please donate 

what you can, however small as all children will be involved in the same with 

the same opportunity to access games and activities.  
 

 

Any questions, please leave a message for me at the school office. 
 

 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 

Alison Thomas 

Year Two Teacher 


